
    Z1OCN   

Invite you to our 19. International rally 

 

The rally will be arranged at Volltveit Camping, in Telemark. 

Weekend of 25. – 27. June 2010 

 

We invite all friends to our rally, and if you got friends, who want to join you on the trip, 

bring them with or without a Z1.Your friend is ours. 

The rally will be arranged in a very beautiful part of Norway, not so very far from Oslo or 

Larvik, with ferries from Germany and Denmark.  

The area offer great roads for tours on Zeds, and the challenge are to choose where to drive. 

We can visit places like: Rjukan, Kongsberg, Bø in Telemark, Seljord and many other nice 

locations with great roads for driving our Zeds. 

We offer breakfast and hot meals, beer and soft drinks, barbeque and others, 

The location of the rally gives great opportunities for bath and swimming. 

   

 

For our long travelling friends we can offer cabins. Please make an early order if you want to 

reserve a cabin. The cabins have 4-6 beds for you and your mates. 

  

Please contact: Arne Vestmoen for questions. 

Cellphone. +47 926 59071 

Or contact us by mail: support@kawaz1.com 

 

 

 

Best regards, Z1OCN 

mailto:support@kawaz1.com

